

February 2, 2021

## NOTICE

## BICYCLE/PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY COMMITTEE (B/PAC) MEETING

## GRANT ROAD AND SLEEPER AVENUE INTERSECTION STUDY PROJECT 18-68

The Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Committee will be providing input on the proposed alternatives/conceptual design for the project on:

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 24, 2021 - 6:30 P.M

Register in advance to access the meeting via Zoom Webinar: <a href="https://mountainview.gov/bpac\_speakers">https://mountainview.gov/bpac\_speakers</a>

The Grant Road and Sleeper Avenue Intersection Study aims to evaluate potential intersection improvements to facilitate safe movement of pedestrians and bicyclists crossing Grant Road at Sleeper Avenue.

Members of the public will have an opportunity to address the B/PAC regarding the project. If you are unable to attend the meeting and have questions or comments, please contact Darwin Galang, Associate Civil Engineer, at <a href="mailto:Darwin.Galang@mountainview.gov">Darwin.Galang@mountainview.gov</a> or by calling 650-903-6311.

For more information, please visit: https://www.mountainview.gov/GSIS